
Week 7 

May 18th – May 22nd, 2020 

Dear 8th Grade US History Students (and Parents), 

We are so close to being done with this school year! I hope this letter finds you 

safe and healthy. Make sure you are sharing your work (documents) with me 

weekly, so that I can check them weekly, especially since work during this 

closure is now graded. If you are sharing your work with me, make sure you are 

checking your email every day. Please remember that your teachers care 

greatly about you, if you need anything please email or call us. 

My email: ckeele@ccsd.k12.or.us 

My school phone (forwarded to my cell phone): 541-247-6604 (extension 332) 

During Week 7 (May 18th - May 22nd), I would like you to work on the following: 

1. Read through Lesson 7 (The Bill of Rights) 

2. Complete Worksheet 13 & 14 

3. Complete Case Study: Miranda v. Arizona 

4. Complete Review #3 (this review covers Lessons 6 & 7) 

▪ your answers can be completed on a printed worksheet or 

you can type them in an Office 365 Word document and 

email to or shared with me. If you are completing your work in 

Office 365/Google, please save your documents as the lesson 

name (this week you would name your file “Lesson 5”) 

▪ Some of you are forgetting to turn in the “Case Study,” this is 

a required assignment (Don’t Forget!). 

▪ If you are completing this packet you should only be returning 

the worksheets and case study, the rest of the packet is a 

resource for you to keep. 

5. 11 people have NOT completed the HF Book Report. You should also be 

completing your Historical Fiction Book Report, since we will not be 

returning to school, please type or hand write your four (4) 

important objects explain why these objects are 

significant/important (what do they symbolize or represent), then 

send me your information for credit on the book report.  Make sure 

to include the title and author of your book. 

6. If you or your parents have a cell phone, download the Remind 

app and join my 8th grade U.S. History class by texting @ake6gg to 

the number 81010.  This app is a way I can send out quick 

announcements to you without needs to share our phone numbers.  
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If you need anything at all (doesn’t need to be schoolwork related), please get 

in touch with me by phone or email.  I love getting your emails and Remind 

Messages! 

Last thing, you are unstoppable young people - stay strong. Remember to be 

kind and helpful to everyone.  I think you are extraordinary!!! 

 

Ms. Keele 

Ckeele@ccsd.k12.or.us 

541-247-6604 (extension 332) 
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